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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 101537
Date 07 October 2015

Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services

Request:

How many Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHS) referrals were
made in 2014/15.

Response:

Following reasonable enquiries, it has been established that the Council does not
hold the above requested information.

Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act
2000 (“The Act”), that states:

"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the
description specified in the request".

To advise and assist you further, you need to re-direct your enquiry to
Wolverhampton Clinical Commissioning Group, link provided below:

http://wolverhamptonccg.nhs.uk/contact-us/contact-the-ccg

http://wolverhamptonccg.nhs.uk/contact-us/contact-the-ccg

